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DATE: March 7, 2023 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Amy Lucey,  Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #3 to Request for Qualifications # 38433, Projects General Engineering 

Services 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make 
all appropriate changes to your bid documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with original language shown 
with strike-through and new language is underlined. 
 
Q1.   Tab 1 section o. – specifically Average Annual Volume of Work 

Is this total, or specifically for SJRWMD? 
A1: This should be the total. 
 
Q2: Do you need totals for each of the last three years, or just one average of the past three 

years? 
A2: Just one average that covers the past three years. 
 
Q3: Tab 5 - Volume of work section – this is for the respondent only, correct (not also 

subconsultants)? 
A3: This amount should be what the District has paid the respondent. 
 
 
NOTE:  The Proposal Opening remains 2:00 p.m., Friday, March 17, 2023 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the SUBMITTAL FORM provided in the proposal 
package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at alucey@sjrwmd.com. 
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